
To:	Gabriella Green	
Associate Planner	
Department of Community Planning, Housing and Development	
From:	Eric	Cassel,	President	of	the	Crystal	City	Civic	Association	
Subject:	Bowlero		
Date:	November	13,	24	
	
	
According	to	the	Police	reports,	there	were	few	actual	reported	crimes	in	the	area,	
but	several	members	reported	a	high	volume	of	late	night	noise	when	it	closes	at	
2:30AM.			As	a	result,	our	only	request	would	be	an	earlier	closing	time.			
	
		


